
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 10, 2022 

 
Officers & Members 
IAM & AW Local #774 

Dear Brother’s & Sister’s, 

The Unted Way has always been a key national partner of labor. This year we celebrate 80 
years of commitment to helping our siblings in need. Working people have faced unprecedented 
challenges as a result of COVID-19 pandemic. Millions have lost jobs, fallen sick and working 
people who we thought were economically secure, have suddenly feared we could not feed our 
families. Yet, in this time of profound challenges I want you to know we are not alone. We stand 
by each other and the communities we live in came together to stand with us.  

Now it is time for those of us who are fortunate enough to be working to give back to our 
communities and to the working people who are in need today. That is why I am asking you to 
please consider supporting the 2022 Textron Employee’s UpLift Fund Campaign. By making that 
personal investment into our community you also strengthen our AFL-CIO partnership with United 
Way. 

Through the network of Labor Liaisons, the AFL-CIO and United Way have worked for decades to 
meet our community’s needs. This network continues to give life to our shared vision of a 
prosperous, inclusive and diverse communities, where every member has access to good jobs and 
affordable and quality healthcare. 

It’s with these thoughts all in mind that I encourage you to consider that UpLift Pledge today!  

I thank you for your past support for our community and It’s with honor that I represent the          
AFL-CIO in our community 

In Solidarity, 

Mario Cervantes               

Mario Cervantes        
AFL-CIO Community Services Liaison                                                                                                          
United Way of the Plains  
(316) 267-1321 ext. 4209 
Fax (316) 267-0937  
mcervantes@unitedwayplains.org 
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